
I need your NO vote on HB 4071. 

We have much bigger issues in Oregon to spend time changing our statues in DC.  Jason Lee was an 

Oregon Founder and should NOT be replaced by Mark Hatfield.  The statues should be of FOUNDING 

fathers, left as they are and not be changed at your whim.  I will be sending this to others and will be 

watching how you are voting on this bill and others.. 
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